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AGENDA 
  

  Town Council Meeting 
 

November 19, 2018 
 

 7:30 PM 
 

Town Council Chambers   
 
 
 

1.   PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
 

2.   ROLL CALL 
 

 
3.       ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

4.    MINUTES  
 

 
5. RESIDENT AND COMMUNITY COMMENT 

 
 

6.  PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

 
 

7. OLD BUSINESS    
 
 Status Update on New Tufts Library 
 
  -Mayor Robert Hedlund 
  -Rob MacLean, Library Director 
  -Nick Bulens, Library Construction Committee Chair 
  -Mary Mahoney, Project Manager at Hill International Inc. 
  -Jeff Hoover, Principal at Tappé Architects 
  -Joshua Millonig, Landscape Architect at Warner Larson Landscape Architects 
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8. COMMUNICATIONS AND REPORTS FROM THE MAYOR, TOWN OFFICERS AND TOWN BOARDS 

 
    
        9.    REPORTS OF COMMITTEES 
  
 
                   10.    NEW BUSINESS 
   
 
     11.    MOTIONS, ORDERS AND RESOLUTIONS 
   
 
                  12.    ADJOURNMENT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next regularly scheduled Town Council Meeting will be held on Monday, December 3, 2018 at 7:30 PM. 
 

 

Please place all electronic devices on “vibrate” so as not to disrupt meetings. 
 


